
 
 

Transfusion Medicine is proud to announce that we had 4 papers 
selected for publication in the September 2011 special edition of 

Transfusion.  Along with the publications, these papers were presented 
at the 2011 International AABB Annual Education Meeting in San 
Diego, California from October 21 through October 25, 2011.  The 

selected works and authors are as follows: 
 
 

Improving Processes Performed Outside Blood Bank 
Brenda Rose, Joan Wunderly, and Dr. Kimberly Sanford 

 
 

Improving Occurrence Reporting: Making a Good Process Great 
Andre Stalley, Steven M. Armstrong, Brenda Rose, and Dr. Kimberly 

Sanford 
 
 

Providing Patient Transfusion Service Information Quickly and 
Easily to Enhance Patient Care: An Interdepartmental Success 

Story 
April Hord, Steven M. Armstrong, and Dr Marie Do 

 
 

Comparison of Different Methods for Performing 
Isohemagglutinin Titration 

Carolyn Stockton, Michele Andolina, Steven Rothman, Steven M. 
Armstrong, and Dr. Kimberly Sanford 
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